
LEGAL NOTICE 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF ZION 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 
A public hearing will be held 

At City Hall located at 2828 Sheridan Road in Zion, IL. 
The hearing will convene at 

7:00 p.m. on Thursday, November 5, 2015. 
 

PETITIONER: 
Brent & Towania Griffin 

2689 Sheridan Road 
Zion, IL  60099 

 
            DOCKET NO. 

                       15-Z-12 
 

REQUEST: 
Seeking a Special Use Permit to operate a cosmetology school at 2689 Sheridan 

Road in Zion Illinois. 
 

        All papers in regard to the above application are on file at City Hall 
in the office of the Economic Development 

and may be examined by interested parties. All persons desiring to be  
heard in regard to this case may attend said hearing. 

Written comments may be directed to: 
Planning and Zoning Commission 

Juanita Winfrey, Chairperson 
2828 Sheridan Rd. Zion, IL. 60099. 

For information contact: 
Richard Ianson at 847-746-4097 


